
 

 

PH: 07 3807 0809 FX: 07 3807 6296 
albert@parliament.qld.gov.au 

 

COMMUNITY PHOTOCOPYING REQUEST 
 

Free photocopying is available to recognised community or not for profit associations.  
 
As the office receives many requests for the photocopying services, it is asked that representatives from 
local groups provide their own paper. 
 

All community or not for profit associations requesting the photocopying service 
must complete this form. 

 

This document is to certify that the photocopying being done in the office of Mark Boothman, State Member 
for Albert has been done solely for the purposes of the community group and not for personal use. 

 

 
Date: 
 

 

 
Name of 
Organisation: 
 

 

 
Address of 
Organisation: 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Quantity requested: 
 

 

 
Name of 
representative: 
 

 

 
Contact Ph: 
 

 

 
Signature: 

 

 


